
To learn more about FGCU’s sexual violence resources, policies, procedures, and how 

to help a survivor, please visit www.fgcu.edu/arise.    

We would like to introduce you to a new group on campus, ARISE – Assault and Rape Information, 
Support, and Education.  This group, comprised of staff from CAPS, the Dean of Students office,      
Student Affairs, Housing and Residence Life, Prevention & Wellness, Student Health Services, and the 
University Police Department, was charged with finding ways to address the need to get accurate 
and concise information to students regarding prevention and intervention in sexual assault.   
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